
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
 Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Joanne Sullivan, 
Joanna Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  

The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, 
Sheila Foulds, Irene Birds, Niamh Rose,  

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

Masses received this week:                                                          

Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP) Barry Hatch (A)  

Harry Dunleavy (BA)  The Sharp Family (RIP) Rachael Hayhurst (RIP) Roy Green (S) 

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

£50 No 200 David Birds 
£25 No 218 Sheila Sagar  

 
 
Last week’s Collections 
for the Parish: 

 
£ 806.72 

  
 
 

     

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday: St Peter’s Church 
10am 

Tuesday:   St Peter’s Church   
10am                               

Wednesday: No Mass                                
Thursday:   No Mass           
Friday:       No Mass  

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 
6pm Vigil 

       
Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 

 
The Priory at 10:30am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417. Registered Charity No:250037 4th Feb 24 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on 
the first Saturday of each month at       
11-15am until 11-45 am. The next 
one being 2nd March. 

 

  

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

The Diocesan Synod. 

Over the past month Fr Shaun has 
appealed for any interested parties 
to contact him. Nobody has come 
forward. I suspect that this will 
prompt a pastoral visit from the 

bishop. 

  

Funerals 

Friday 9th February funeral 
service at Pleasington 

Crematorium at 9:45 for the late 
Bernard Heggarty. 

May he rest in peace and rise in 
glory. 

SPUC 

This weekend a retiring 
collection as you leave church to 
support the great work of SPUC.   

Food Bank 

We continue to collect for this 
worthy cause, thank you for your 
support. Items required include 
tins of fruit, veg, soups etc. Also 
shampoo, conditioner, toilet rolls, 

shower gel.  

 

  
Golf Day  

 
This year we are holding what we hope will be the first of our annual parish golf days. It will take place on 
Friday 3rd May at Oak Royal golf club from 12:30pm. It will be a Texas scramble format making accessible 
to golfers of all abilities. Therefore, we are looking for teams of 4 to take part at a cost of £160 per team 
which includes tea and coffee and bacon sandwiches on arrival, 18 holes of golf, cash prizes and a 
presentation at the parish club in the evening. We are also looking for 18-hole sponsors at £20 a hole these 
could be businesses or individuals. For more info, please contact Andi Willacy on 07715 644413.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unwanted Christmas Present. 

A donation box is at the back of 
the churches for any thing you 

want to part with.  

We won’t tell the person who 
bought it! 



 
  


